
Follow-Up Inquiry for Holistic Health 

Workshop 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on my recent inquiry regarding the 

holistic health workshop scheduled for [Date]. I am very interested in participating and would 

love to gather more information about the agenda, speakers, and registration process. 

Understanding the benefits of holistic health is important to me, and I believe this workshop 

would greatly enhance my knowledge and skills in the field. If there are any available spots or 

details you could share, I would greatly appreciate it. 

Thank you for your time, and I look forward to your response. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


